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INSIDE THIS ISSUE! 
- October Meeting Date Change 

- Boxboro 

- PHI Future 
     
 
 
OCTOBER CLUB MEETING DATE MOVED 
 

 
 
In order for Waltham ARA members to be at home 
to give out candy on Halloween, or to go Trick-or-
Treating, the October 2018 club meeting will be 
held on the next to last Wednesday of the month, 
October 24.  See our Meetings page for further info:  
www.walthamara.org/meetings/   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THE IFFY FURUTURE OF PHI 
Eliot Mayer, W1MJ 
 

As we announced in the last issue of PHI, Mark 
Bolls, K1KGG, has stepped down from his position 
of PHI editor after cranking out the newsletter for 
over a decade!   
 
I am putting out this brief issue, but will not make a 
habit of it, as I already do enough volunteer work 
for the club.  We need a new editor if this 
illustrious publication is to have a future!   
 
The editor’s job involves gathering news and 
photos for two issues each year, Spring and Fall.  
Familiarity with Microsoft Word is a plus.  The 
salary is terrible.  I am glad to continue handling 
distribution.  If you think you might be interested, 
but would like more info, ask me or ask one of our 
past editors (See Boxboro article). 
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BOXBORO 
Eliot Mayer, W1MJ 

 
The ARRL New England Division Convention, AKA 
“Boxboro”, is now an annual event.  Here are some 
photos of Waltham ARA members and friends at 
the event.  For more info about the convention, see 
www.boxboro.org. 
 

 
Ned W1NED and Ron KG1Tsigned up new 
members and accepted renewals at the WARA 
booth. 
 

 
Ted K1QAR at his booth 
 
 

 
Jackson, son of Jeff AB1VF, assembles a blinking 
badge at the New England Sci-Tech booth, 
assisted by Bob K5TEC 
 
 
 
 

 
Dave K1PRE 
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Larry W1LEB 
 
 
 

 
Former WARA President and PHI editor John 
N1JAF 
 

 
Another former PHI Editor, Rick AKA Bones K1CE, 
who few up from Florida for some hiking and this 
event. 
 

 
Steve W3EVE 
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“Mister Mike” W1RC 
 
 
 
 

 
Ron KG1T and Glenn N1GAS at the club booth 
 
 

 
 

 
Brandon KB1WAH 
 

 
Carl WA1ZCQ at the microphone of special-event 
QRP station W1B 
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WALTHAM A.R.A. REPEATERS 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
WARA OFFICERS 

 
PRESIDENT – OPEN 

VICE PRESIDENT – Ron KG1T 
TREASURER – Rich K1RBC 

ASSISTANT TREASURER - Eliot W1MJ 
SECRETARY- Ned W1NED 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

PHI NEWSLETTER STAFF 
 

EDITOR  -   Open 
DISTRIBUTION  -  Eliot Mayer W1MJ 

Submit all articles to TBD 

 

We are always looking for articles and new material 
to publish. Please send in your photos, 
announcements, story or short article (technical or 
not) at any time, for the next issue of PHI !  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The Waltham Amateur Radio Association is 
affiliated with the A.R.R.L 

 

 
 

 

  

Input Output PL in 
PL 
out Call 

**146.04 146.64 136.5 136.5 W1MHL 

223.34 224.94 none none W1MHL 

444.075 449.075 88.5 none W1MHL 

902.1375 927.1375 131.8 100 W1MHL 
 
**2  Meter EchoLink  Node 490278   
   2 Meter Apco25   NAC is 293 
 
  



 

 

WALTHAM AMATEUR RADIO 

ASSOCIATION 
www.walthamara.org 

 
MEMBERSHIP AND CHANGE OF ADDRESS FORM 

The Waltham Amateur Radio Association operates repeaters on 6 Meters, 2 Meters, 220 MHz, 440 
MHz, and 900 MHz. The repeaters are free and open for everyone to use. But repeaters have bills to 
pay, just as you do. Your membership dues help support these repeater expenses, as well as help to 
keep you informed about club activities and other aspects of ham radio.  Individual membership is $20 
annually.  Family membership (members all in same household) is $30.00 annually. If you cannot afford 
the annual dues, please send what you can. If you are inclined to donate more, we will put it to good 
use. If you are over 64 years of age, membership is FREE! However, you must still submit your 
application.  
 
You can join or renew at http://walthamara.org/membership/ or complete this form legibly, and return it 
to: 

Waltham Amateur Radio Association, PO Box 411, Waltham, MA 02454 
 

Member 1: 

Name _______________________________ Call Sign _______________ 
 
Street ________________________________________________________________ 
 
City __________________________________ State _______ Zip __________________ 
 
Telephone # _(________)____________________ Are you an ARRL member? _______ 
 
Email (for newsletter)_____________________________________   
 
 
Member 2:  

Name _______________________________ Call Sign _______________ 
 
Telephone # _(________)____________________ Are you an ARRL member? _______ 
 
Relationship to Member 1: _________________________ 
 
Email (for newsletter)_____________________________________   
 
For additional family members please attach their information to this form     
 
Payment Enclosed: 

� Individual Membership for ______ year(s) @ $20/year nominal: $___________ 

� Family membership for ______ year(s) @ $30/year nominal: $___________ 

� Over Age 64 Membership for ______ year(s) @ FREE $ NO CHARGE*See note below 
 *Please remember to keep your membership up to 

date by renewing and don’t forget to notify us if you 
have moved. Thank you for joining WARA 


